
           Follow us on X @StPeterPaulPri 

 St P
ete

r &
 St P

au
l’s R

C
P

 Sch
o

o
l             En

d
 o

f Ye
ar N

ew
slett

e
r                             

Dear Parents, 

As we reach the end of another school year, I want to take this opportunity to  

thank you for your continued support, trust, and partnership. It has been a joy and 

a privilege to work alongside you in guiding your children as they grow not only in 

learning but also in faith, kindness, and confidence. 

Our Catholic values have been at the heart of everything we do, and your children 

have truly shone—living out the Gospel through their actions, their kindness, their 

respect, their compassion, and their care and love for one another; we are proud of 

each and every one of them. 

Thank you for the many ways you support our school, it makes a real difference. 

As we begin the summer break, I pray that it will be a time of rest, renewal, and  

joyful moments for your families. May God bless and protect you all over the       

holidays, and we look forward to welcoming you back in the new school year. To 

our wonderful Year 6, we wish you all the best in your new high schools. 

Thank you—and have a wonderful summer! 

With warmest wishes, 

Mrs Bates 




